
 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

TO BRING THIS  

REPORT WITH YOU TO 

VILLAGE MEETING 

MARCH 15, 2016 AT 7:00 PM IN 

THE MUNICIPAL OFFICE 

BUILDING CONFERENCE ROOM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cover: 

 The Village Trustees have received numerous compliments on the decorations that have 

adorned the Village over the last year to beautify the downtown area and beyond.  From the 

flowers on Depot Street blossoming all summer, to the “Leaf Peepers” that showed up in the 

fall to welcome visitors along Broad and Main Street, and finally the snowmen that are 

protecting the trees along Depot & Broad Street this winter.  


